
 
 

 

 
May 18, 2016 
 
 
 
IWPA Circular No.185 of 2016 
   
   
 
 
Dear Members 

 
Sub: Grid drop of wind mills in Tamil Nadu 

Kind Attention: wind mill owners / operators in Tamil Nadu 
 

 
We have received numerous complaints about grid drop of wind mills from our members who have wind mills 
in Tamil Nadu. This grid drop is taking place especially when the winds have started blowing good in the last 
24 hours. 
 
We have made representations to the CE NCES and the SE REMC today. We were told that due to 
widespread rains in several parts of Tamil Nadu, the loads have dropped substantially and that there are 
numerous breakdowns. 
 
The authorities have assured that the breakdowns are being attended to and wind mills will be made to run 
at the earliest. We will continue to make our representations and try to restore generation. 
 
Thanking you and with warm regards 

 
 
 

Yours faithfully 
For Indian Wind Power Association 

 
 
 

(Prof. Dr. K Kasthurirangaian) 
Chairman 


